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NEWSLETTER FOR ROSSETT ACRE – 22 February 2024 

 
Welcome back. I hope you all had a good half term break. 
It has been lovely to see the children and get back into the swing of school life.  
 
On Tuesday this week, we held a fire drill. I was very impressed with the way the children dealt with this 
and how quietly and sensibly they left the building and lined up on the playground. A great job by all. 
 
Sad news to pass on – A past employee sadly passed away just before the half term break. If you have 
been a parent here since before 2019, you may have known Mrs Joyce Hannam, who was a teaching 
assistant at our school for 15 years. Our thoughts and sincere condolences are with her family and 
friends. 
 
QUOTE OF THE WEEK 
‘The best preparation for tomorrow is doing your best today.’ (H.Jackson Brown, Jr – author) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Forthcoming dates for your diary 

Fri 23 Feb TOMORROW PTA Quiz Night. Further information below 

Thurs 7 March *NEW* World Book Week 

Mon 11 March  *NEW* Science Week 

Fri 15 March *NEW* Walk to School Day and Comic Relief Day 

Fri 22 March *NEW* KS1 Easter Bonnet Parade – Time to be confirmed 

Fri 22 March *NEW* Finish for Easter at 2.30pm 

Mon 8 April *NEW* School opens at the usual time 

W/c 29 April *NEW* Book Fair – All week in the sports hall. Access from the playground. 

 

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/


 
 
PICTURE BOOK ASSEMBLY 

 
Today, Mrs Reddish read a Little People, Big Dreams book about Marie 

Curie; written by Maria Isabel Sanchez Vegara and illustrated by Frau Isa. 

This book linked to International Day of Women and Girls in Science (Feb 

11th) 

The music played this week was: Kraftwerk – Radioactivity 
 

If you’d like to hear the story for yourself, you can do so here: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZFvxPALiDsw 

 

 
CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to the children who received a certificate in last week’s Celebration Assembly: James K 
(AC), Emilia F (SK/CN), Luke L (ER), Emilia H (JW), Deimante G (EM), Will M (PA/EH), Annabelle E 
(MW), Bethany G (SK). 
 
Lunchtime Award: Congratulations to George P (Y4) whose winning ticket was drawn out for great 
behaviour at lunchtime. 
 
 

I am pleased to report that  we have been awarded the Red Kite Alliance 
RED AWARD (Respect - Equality-Diversity). We are only the second 
school in the alliance of about 58 schools to gain the award and the first 
primary school and first RKLT school. Miss Dodgson has worked hard to 
complete extensive paperwork to create evidence to support this. The 

evidence shows Rossett Acre has a broad, diverse curriculum of 
learning and other experiences which develop our children into fair-
minded citizens of the future.  

 
FINANCIAL EDUCATION AND ENTERPRISE UPDATE - OUR NEW POP UP SHOP! 
Thank you to everyone who has supported the Year 5 and Year 2 enterprise projects so far this year. All 
classes in school will be running their own enterprise project annually.  

 

YEAR 5  
In December, Year 5 made and sold wooden reindeer Christmas decorations. Both classes made a profit 
during their enterprise project. As community is one of our 3 C's at Rossett Acre, all classes have to do 
something kind for the community with a portion of their profits.  
 
Year 5 MW/JK decided to spend £10 on cakes as treats for the residents in a local care home. The 
cakes have now been delivered and were gratefully received. The remaining profits will be spent on 
some new wet playtime games, a class cinema treat and some other items to enhance the classroom.  
 
Year 5 SC/SK are going to buy some items to donate to the Baby Bundle Appeal, Harrogate (who make 
bundles containing toiletries and other essentials for the babies and families on the Special Care Baby 
Unit (SCBU) at Harrogate Hospital). The class would like to invest their remaining profits into new books 
for their reading corner.  
 
YEAR 2 
Year 2 were the first year group to sell directly from our brand new pop up shop and what a success! 
Year 2 made sweetie cones and sold out on their first day of trading! Well done Year 2. For their 
community spend, Year 2 are going to buy some new books for the children at Little Crickets Pre-school. 
They have also decided to spend their remaining profits on a well deserved class treat! 
 
Mrs Williams 
  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZFvxPALiDsw


YOUNG VOICES 
On Friday 9th February, we took 59 children to Sheffield to participate in Young Voices. There were over 
4,000 children singing in Sheffield Arena and the atmosphere was electric. This is such a feel good and 
exciting event and the children and staff attending all thoroughly enjoyed the experience, as did I. Guest 
artists on stage included MC Grammar, Natalie Williams and Nandi Bushell, who at only the age of 13 is 
already a drumming star! Our children were 'wowed' by all the talent and the bright lights and volume of 
sound and loved it when Rossett Acre got a shout out from the conductor David Lawrence. 
 
Parents/carers even got to join in with some funky street dance moves led by Urban Strides and 
participated in a huge Mexican wave around the whole arena. The children sang enthusiastically and 
were well-behaved throughout the whole event, (we had a rehearsal in the afternoon before the main 
event in the evening). I was super proud of the children who were great ambassadors for Rossett Acre. 
We eventually arrived back at school at 11pm, so it was a late night for all of us but it was so worth it.  
 
A huge thank you to Mrs Stott, Mrs Bridge, Mrs Tinfina, Mrs Nunns and Mrs Blyde who also volunteered 
their time to attend with the children and particularly to Mrs Stott and Mrs Bridge for organsing the event. 
The feedback from parents/carers who came to the evening was very positive and full of praise for the 
children. 
 
Afterwards some of the children said: 
It was really cool!  Tiffany W 
One of the best times of my life and I really enjoyed singing Matilda.  George S 
It was amazing!  Luke D 
My favourite bit was when MC Grammar was rapping.  Joe B 
 

  
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PTA EVENTS – QUIZ NIGHT 

Don’t forget that it is the PTA Quiz Night on Friday this 
week. There are still some tickets left. Please sign up 
following the link below. 
 

The PTA Annual Quiz is taking place on Friday 23rd 

February at 7pm in the Sports Hall at Rossett Acre. It’s a 

fun event and a chance to enjoy a night out with other 

parents.  

 

Tickets are on sale now https://www.pta-

events.co.uk/rossettacre/index.cfm 

  

Eco Committee’s Weekly Top Tip: 

Collect rain water in a water butt 

 
Attendance: Friday 9 February to Thursday 22 February 2024 

95.34% 

Number of pupils late at least once this week - 15 

Remember: The gates open at 8.40pm and school starts promptly at 8.50am. 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/rossettacre/index.cfm
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/rossettacre/index.cfm


COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 

The Pauline Quirke Academy 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 CLICK TO ENLARGE 



  
 
 

Resurrected  Bites 

  



 
 
 
I hope you all have a super weekend. 
 

 
 
Corrine Penhale 
Headteacher 


